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CHANGE IN MANAGING EDITORSHIP

Halimbus, and before its inception the Nigerian Ornithologists' Society
Bulletin, has been edited by Dr C.H. Fry continuously since 1975, Dr Fry
is mow leaving Aberdeen University to take up an appointment in Oman, and
Gouncil has regretfully accepted his resignationm as Editor. We are, how-
ever, very pleased to announce that Dr H.Q.P. Crick has accepted the post
and he will assume the Editorship with the autumn 1986 issue. With immed-
iate effect the new editorial address is:

Dr H.Q.P. Crick

Tropical Development Research Institute

College House

Wrights lLane

Loandon W8 551, UK.
The Society's connection with Aberdeen University will remain, however,
since Dr Grick retains a Research Fellowship at the Zoology Department
there and will be visiting Aberdeen at frequent intervals. He will be
assisted editorially by two other West African ornithologists, Dr R.A.
Cheke of TDRI, London, and Dr R. Wilkinson of Chester Zoological Gardéns,
1.9
Dr Fry has asked to use this column to give his new address. From 1st
August 1986 it will ba:

Dr C.H. Fry, Associate Professor,

Department of Biology

Sulctan Qaboos University

PO Box 628%, Ruwi,
Muscat, Sultanate of Oman.

Bibliography of African Ornithology 1985

The 1985 bibliography, containing nearly 500 titles, can be had from

Dr Fry at his Oman address by sending Omani ryals 2.00 or sterling £3.00
(in notes; no cheques please) and a self-addressed envelope the size of

Malimbus mailing envelopes.





